
CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 

TUESDAY 

October 6, 2015 

9:00 a.m. 

 

A. William Kiehl-Chairman called the Budget Workshop to order, at 9:00 a.m. Tuesday, October 

6, 2015. 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

 

Attending the workshop were Supervisors Richard W. Metzler, John M. Marcischak and Mr. 

Kiehl.  Also attending were Jodi L. Noble-Township Manager; Anita Marcischak-Treasurer and 

Wendy Williams-Recording Secretary. 

 

Mrs. Noble presented a brief review of the General Fund Budget; Light/ Hydrant Fund; Act 13 

Fund; Revenue Gaming Fund; Arden Force Main Fund; Sewer Fund; Midland Sewer Fund;  

Local Service Tax; Route 18 Fund;  Capital Reserve Fund; Operating Reserve Fund;  Arnold 

Park Fund; Liquid Fuels Fund;  Friends of the Park Fund;  Community Center Operating Fund. 

 

The balance of the meeting was spent reviewing the General Fund Accounts. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 10:35 a.m.  

 

                                                  _______________________________ 

                                                  John M. Marcischak 

                                                  Secretary 

 

Wendy Williams – Recording Secretary 


